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JEWISH FEDERATION OF DELAWARE  

RECEIVES THREE 2024 NFPW AWARDS 
 
For Immediate Release: 
Contact: Seth J. Katzen | 302.427.2100 | Seth@ShalomDel.org 
 
Wilmington, DE – June 25, 2024 – Jewish Federation of Delaware proudly announces its outstanding 
achievement in the 2024 National Communications Contest sponsored by the National Federation of Press 
Women (NFPW). The Federation clinched three national awards across various categories, showcasing its 
commitment to communications excellence.  
 
The awards were announced during the NFPW Conference in St. Louis, Missouri, on June 22. The awards 
celebrated the exceptional work of more than 250 professional communicators from across the United States.  
  
Federation secured the following accolades:  

o 2nd Place in the Public Relations Materials category for “Board Manual”  
o 3rd Place in the Electronic Newsletter category for “Federation News & Notes” 
o Honorable Mention in Publication category for “Jewish Living Delaware” 

The 2024 NFPW National Communications Contest attracted nearly 2,000 entries. Entries first competed in 
state-level contests, with first-place winners advancing to the national competition. This year's submissions 
came from over 37 states, Washington D.C., and Canada.  
  
"The NFPW professional communications contest puts a spotlight on outstanding entries throughout the United 
States," said Helen S. Plotkin, NFPW professional contest director. "Our judges continue to comment about the 
high quality of entries they judge in the contest. The entries showcase high quality and exceptional efforts."  
   
About The National Federation of Press Women:  
The NFPW is a nationwide organization dedicated to advancing careers in the communications field, encompassing print 
and electronic journalism, freelancing, new media, books, public relations, marketing, graphic design, photography, 
advertising, radio, and television. The contest is judged by a distinguished group of professional journalists, communications 
specialists, and educators. Only first-place winners at the state level are eligible to enter the national contest, ensuring a 
competition of the highest standard. All entries were published or broadcast between January 1, 2023, and December 31, 
2023. For more information about the NFPW and the National Communications Contest, please visit NFPW's website. 
 
About Jewish Federation of Delaware 
Jewish Federation of Delaware supports programs that feed, clothe, shelter, counsel and rescue thousands of people in 
Delaware and the Brandywine Valley, in Israel and around the world. We provide opportunities to educate, inspire and 
celebrate a vibrant Jewish life. For more information, please visit: ShalomDelaware.org. 
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